
Dear Resident,

We would like to inform you of a proposed battery energy
storage system (BESS) development being put forward by 
RE Projects Development Ltd (REPD) on Land at Bowenhurst
Farm, Crondall, Farnham, GU10 5HP.

The proposed development is located within a predominantly
industrial area to the west of Bowenhurst Lane. It would provide
capacity to store up to 100 megawatts (MW) of electricity for a
period of about 40 years.

BESS facilities are a vital technology in decarbonising the
energy network. They are used on the UK power grid to provide
balancing services, storing excess electricity during periods of
low demand and releasing it back into the grid when needed.
This capability allows effective integration of renewable energy
sources.

The key benefits of the proposed development include:
Grid balancing: Providing a range of balancing services
locally and nationally to help the system operate more
efficiently and reliably.
Improved biodiversity: Proposed new planting and
landscaping will enhance the biodiversity of the site.
Advancing Clean Power 2030: The project is in strategic
alignment with the Government's Clean Power 2030 Action
Plan which will deliver economic growth, national energy
security, and improve standards of living.

We welcome your feedback on this proposal and look forward to
hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,
The Bowenhurst BESS Team

APRIL 2025

BOWENHURST BESS
PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Details about the proposed
development can be found

on the project website:

bowenhurstbess.co.uk

The website can accessed
by scanning this QR code:

Please come and meet
members of our team at a

drop-in session at:

The Hampshire Arms,
Pankridge Street,

Crondall, Farnham, 
GU10 5QU

Thursday 8 May 2025

Between 1.30PM - 6.30PM
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